The Mini-Cassia Public Defender Office announces an opening for a Chief Deputy Public
Defender. This is a full time position with county benefits, including PERSI and
competitive health insurance. Position qualifies for Public Student Loan Forgiveness
Program. Duties will include felony public defense and other assigned matters. For a
complete job description contact the office at (208) 878-6801, the Cassia County
Courthouse Bulletin Board, or Job Service. Annual salary is $90,000 to $100,000 DOE.
Interested licensed attorneys need to submit resumes and a Cassia County application
form, which is available on the Cassia County website (Administrator/employment). The
position is available April 9, 2024, and applications will be taken until the position is
filled. Resumes can be delivered to the office in Burley at 1521 Overland Ave., mailed to
P.O. Box 188, Burley, ID 83318, or emailed to tschneider@cassia.gov. Follow-up phone
calls are welcome.



